The Region 3 AVATAR Group met on Monday, May 18th, 2015, from 9-11:30. Nan Gainer opened the meeting with an explanation and reminder about the purpose of  AVATAR and how other service centers had organized activities and resources. Gayle Parenica then showed the AVATAR website to illustrate these activities and resources to the group. Gayle Parenica then recapped the highlights of the March AVATAR meeting and explained that based on feedback during that meeting and the meeting from December, ESC staff felt that the best direction for the group would be to create modules to support teachers who are teaching these courses. After a review of The College Board Data, the group took each of the proposed modules and did a carousel activity in which they generated ideas for possible inclusion in each of the six modules. Gayle Parenica then showed the group how to access and upload information into a Livebinder that will be used to store ideas, resources, and information from the group to support  each of the modules. The group agreed to meet in the fall and spring of the 2015-16 school year in order to create the actual training for the course which will be rolled out during the summer of 2016 . No specific dates were set but participants recommended that they not meet before Sept. 15th. The meeting was then adjourned.
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